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Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 16th December Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day 

Friday  17th December End of the Autumn Term 

Tuesday 4th January  INSET day. School closed for pupils 

Wednesday 5th January School open. Beginning of the Spring Term 

Wear a Mask on School Property 
After recent national developments, we strongly request that 
all parents and visitors to Wembrook grounds and building 
wear a mask.   
Thank you. Your support is greatly appreciated.   

Christmas Jumper Day Thursday 16th December 
To celebrate the end of a very long term and get us in the Christmas   
spirit, we are encouraging all the children to wear a Christmas 
jumper or ‘Christmassy outfit’. 
 
Children are being asked to donate £1 to help raise funds for Myton 
Hospice.  

Goodbye 2021 
Another challenging year, another year that we will be glad to see the back of! But 
for all of that, another year where the resilience and positivity of the children has 
been inspiring and another year where the support from parents and the community 
has been humbling. Thank you. 
Have a wonderful, peaceful, relaxing and most importantly safe Christmas. 
Thank you for all your support. 
Sir Simon of Wembrook 
See you all on Wednesday 5th January 



 

School Governor 
Many congratulations to Gemma Cleveley who this week was successfully elected as a      
parent governor. Thank you to all the candidates who put their names forward and thank 
you to everyone who took the time to vote. 

Last Call for Christmas Lunch 
All children are invited to have a traditional Christmas dinner on Thursday 16th December. 
The cost of the meal is £2.25.  
 
Last day to order will be Friday 10th December  (This Friday) 

Unfortunately any late requests will have to be  
declined.  
No meals can be ordered on the day. 

The Wonderful Wembrook  Twelve Days of Christmas 
Hopefully, you will all be aware that due to many of our Christmas celebrations not being 
able to take place, we have been busy creating different memories with our Christmas   
challenges. Each day the classes work together to complete a task and then a photograph is 
taken. The following day it is shared in a remote assembly . 

So do you and your family fancy having a go?!? 
 
The family challenge is simple!!! Film someone in your family trying to get an After Eight 
or any mint chocolate wafer from your forehead into your mouth without using your hands. 

 
Film the event and send to  
 
wembrookwow@welearn365.com 
 
Film has to be under 60 seconds  
It may be shared in school 
It may be put together and used as a compilation feature on our 
YouTube account  
 
If you like a challenge have a go. It can be children, parents or 
even grandma, but remember the shorter the better and certainly 
no longer than 1 minute. 
Most phone recordings will be appropriate but if you have a 
choice please use the MP4 format. 
 

Goodbye Mrs Martin 
After seventeen years of loyal service, Mrs Martin has decided to take up a new 
challenge and will therefore be leaving Wembrook at the end of the term. We 
wish Claire all the very best for the future and thank her for everything she has 
done, since she joined as Miss Eardley all those years ago. 


